Port Alexander Board Report March

Our students have been finding their reading interest, and our 4th grader is really into the author, Raina Telgemeir, and has already read three books of hers. Our 2nd grader continues making progress in reading and has really enjoyed the "Biscuit" books. She loves dogs, so these book series have been engaging her to learn to read more!

Also, elementary has finished their Civil War Unit, and will be going onto the Reconstruction Unit next. As a summative evaluation. students had to sort various pictures and words and put them in the correct category (North/Union, South,



I Can Read!

Raina Telgemeier

Confederate) then present to the class and explain why certain pictures were in the proper category. Our 4th grader is working on an art submission project to the ACSA's annual "Alaska's Heart Through Student Art" art show on 4/1 during our Legislative Fly-In! She is working on drawing and coloring two Barrow's Goldeneye that are always hanging around our chuck. We have named them Zebra and Rhino, and she is also working on writing a poem to attach to the painting. We will get this project done by this weekend so the art piece can arrive in Juneau before the deadline of March 21. The mission of this art show is to have artwork from all the School Districts around Alaska.

Our maintenance guy is coming back Friday, March 7th, so it will be nice to get a few things taken care of once he is back - specifically, getting our dishwasher fixed, getting the girls bathroom door fixed, and getting our teacher housing cleared so that we are ready for the ATTSAA host parents in the fall . Our janitor is leaving on Monday, March 10th, so our maintenance guy will be taking over those cleaning duties. Also, we are eager to get three returning students arriving back in Port Alexander mid April or May!